From: [REDACTED (section 40)] Sent: 07 September 2016 08:51

To: Syrian observatory for human rights **Subject:** Re: FCO Roundtable on Syria's UPR

Dear [REDACTED (section 40)]

Many thanks for your email. My sincere apologies for the mix-up! The actual roundtable event will be held tomorrow at 10:30 at the Foreign and Commonwealth Office. I would be delighted if you could make it.

A swift confirmation would be appreciated so I can notify our reception.

Hopefully look forward to meeting you.

Regards

[REDACTED (section 40)]

[REDACTED (section 40)]

[REDACTED (section 40)]

From: Syrian observatory for human rights [REDACTED (section 40)]

Sent: 06 September 2016 16:12 **To:** [REDACTED (section 40)]

Subject: Re: FCO Roundtable on Syria's UPR

Dear [REDACTED (section 40)]

I would love to accept your invitation, but unfortunately you have sent me the email after the end of the deadline mentioned in your email which is the 29th of August 2016! Or was it a mistake perhaps and you meant to right the 29th of October 2016 instead, I wonder? However, we in the Syrian Observatory for Human Rights consider ourselves a vital source of information about the Syrian situation, and unmatched organization regarding the documenting and verifying the number of casualties and human rights violations on the Syrian ground, no matter what country, organization, faction or group commit those crimes and violations

Regards,

[REDACTED (section 40)]

[REDACTED (section 40)]

[REDACTED (section 40)]

[REDACTED (section 40)]

www.syriahr.com - www.syriahr.com/en

https://twitter.com/syriahr -facebook.com/syriahro - facebook.com/syriahroe

Sent: 30 August 2016 13:21 **To:** [REDACTED (section 40)] **Subject:** FCO Roundtable on Syria's UPR Dear Sir I am writing to invite you to a roundtable discussion of your priorities for Syria's Universal Periodic Review (UPR) at 10:30 on Thursday 8 September 2016 the Foreign and Commonwealth Office, King Charles Street. As you are no doubt aware Syria's UPR will take place on 31 October. We are keen to consult with a wide range of actors to help us prepare for the UK's intervention. If you would like to attend, please confirm your attendance by replying to this email by 29 August 2016. If you have any questions about the event, please don't hesitate to contact me by email or call the number below. I look forward to receiving your reply. Yours faithfully [REDACTED (section 40)]

[REDACTED (section 40)]MENAD | Foreign and Commonwealth Office | King Charles Street | [[REDACTED (section 40)]| London | SW1A 2AH | Email: [[REDACTED (section 40)]] \square : [REDACTED (section 40)] \square [REDACTED (section 40)] \square www.fco.gov.uk If an email reply is overdue please telephone the above number. Follow @UKAgainstDaesh for updates on our efforts to defeat Daesh (formerly referred to as ISIL) and help Syrians and Iraqis

☐ Help save paper - do you need to print this email?

From: [REDACTED (section 40)]